Dear Inverness residents and property owners

On November 7 at 7:30 pm, Fire Safe Marin will make a half hour Zoom presentation to people in Inverness regarding control of embers.  Embers are the principal reason why houses burn down during wildfires.  Embers can travel on the wind for many miles, and range in size from tiny to several square feet!  Although they are highly dangerous, their threat can be easily controlled.

Learn how you can protect your property from wildfire.  Questions from participants will be fielded by Fire Safe Marin after the presentation.

The Zoom link is https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81370122500?pwd=TFZjZ3cvMXBWMEpDTlpHRDdkcXFhQT09 

This event is sponsored by Fire Wise Inverness, a project of the Inverness Foundation.

Due to Zoom limitations, the meeting is limited to the first 100 people who join.  

Shelley Redding
General Manager
IPUD
